
GCSMP General Membership Meeting 

May 13th, 2024 

Opening: 
Meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm by President Alice Campbell. 

Pledges to the American and Texas flags were led by Alice Campbell. Chris 

Clark offered the opening prayer. 
Minutes from the April 8t, 2024 meeting were read and approved 
Cindy Tripoli read the Treasurer' report. 

One new Posse membership was received and Aaron Catron was voted in 

and approved. 

Committee Reports 
Arena & Grounds-Tom reported the arena and grounds are in great shape and 

gave a very big thank you to Jerry Lehmann for all his help. Jerry has been a heck 

of a hand and all his work is appreciated. All the arena lights are repaired and 

working. Tom is keeping an eye on a couple of deep spots in the arena- and the 

zero turn is still being worked on. 

Playday-Playday had a successful turnout, and all volunteers were thanked. In 

preparation of next playday more volunteers will be needed. Barbara reported 

the concessions were slow but Wicked Brisket was pleased with turnout. Barbara 

stated plenty of concession items are available for next playday but would 

continue to restock as needed. 

Drill Team- The GCSMP Drill Team very proud of the growth and success so far. 

Within 3 months they have participated in the 3 playdays, 2 virtual, and 1 parade 
Upcoming Parade is the Armed Forces for Live Oak and members are welcome to 

come out and ride. Regarding monies- a separate ledger will be created 

specifically for Drill Team funds per President Alice Campbells request. 

Old Business: 



Per Section 3. Of by-laws - voting and proxy. Due to federal law of our 501c - it 

was restated for Posse awareness that funding given under agreement is 

earmarked and must go to specific purpose. 

New GCSMP Posse Banner will be ordered. 

New Business: 

Received feedback the Posse arena needed revamping and members agreed after 

playday series deep clean, scrub, and repainting would be scheduled. 

Cooter motioned to further discuss next meeting to form a committee of four 

individuals who would manage Posse team building events and appreciation 

activities. Roxanne seconded and passed for next month general membership 

meeting. 

Tasha McCurdy motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:18pmCST. 

Minutes were reported by Rosemary Williams. 
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